
From: Hsieh, Frances (BOS)
To: Young, Victor (BOS)
Cc: Hepner, Lee (BOS)
Subject: Fw: File 210961 - Reauthorization of Non-United States Citizen Voting in School Board Elections
Date: Thursday, October 14, 2021 3:28:50 PM

From: Arntz, John (REG) <john.arntz@sfgov.org>
Sent: Thursday, October 14, 2021 3:07 PM
To: Hsieh, Frances (BOS) <frances.hsieh@sfgov.org>
Subject: RE: File 210961 - Reauthorization of Non-United States Citizen Voting in School Board
Elections
 
Hi, Frances,
 
Very helpful, thank you!
 
The Department of Elections has no objections to this reauthorization of eligible non-citizens voting
in School Board elections.
 
Take care,
-John.
 
 
John Arntz, Director
San Francisco Department of Elections
1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place
City Hall, Room 48
San Francisco, CA 94102
(415) 554-4375
sfelections.org
 

  
Follow the San Francisco Department of Elections on Facebook and Twitter!
 
Your feedback is important to us! Please take our Customer Service Survey
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